
EASTER VESTRY

At the meeting held in the Church Room, the vicar, the Rev. H. J. Treasure, thanked the retiring 
churchwardens, Mrs. J. H. Lawrence and Dr. W. T. Mills and nominated Mrs. Lawrence again as his 
warden and Dr. W. T. Mills was unanimously re-elected people’s warden.  The newly elected 
Parochial Church Council then met.  The forthcoming visit of the Bishop of Salisbury on April 18 was 
the discussed.  The Bishop is walking from Aldbourne by way of the Aldbourne Southward.  “I hope,” 
said the vicar, “that as many as possible will meet him at the boundary of the parish, that is near the 
Love’s Cottage.  The Bishop will then be escorted to the Church.”  In the evening a service will be 
held in the Church at 7.30 p.m.  Arrangements are being made for people in outlying districts to be 
conveyed to Church.  After the service a reception will be held in the Church Room when it is hoped 
the Bishop will be able to meet all.  The next day he will leave for Axford when he hopes to pay a visit 
to the Old Priory.  It is hoped a small body from Axford will be able to meet him at the boundary.
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